
Hi Everyone 
Here are the announcements from last week's rehearsal.  

1. Remember to go to acappellaplus.ca   and scroll down 
through the tabs until you get to  Malta & Italy 2024. On 
that tab you will find the announcements that are made at 
each rehearsal, the rehearsal schedule, the zoom link, our 
music pdfs, and recordings.  Don't forget about the extra 
rehearsals that Trish hosts on Thursdays at 7pm and 
Saturdays at 11am. 

2. Name tags are worn at each rehearsal; if you 
haven't picked yours up yet, it will be waiting there for 
you. If you lost or need a new one, please look at the 
announcements from July 17 to see how to do that.  

3. Ties for men will soon be ordered and will cost about 
$12/tie, however the actual unit cost will be advised once 
the ties are ordered by Rick. Ties can be paid with e-
transfer (preferably). 

4. Many travellers are asking about Trish's itinerary. It is 
attached below for those interested. Trish welcomes 
anyone wanting to join her itinerary. 

5. Aug 7 (holiday Monday) rehearsal as scheduled. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 
🎶🎶 
Nancy 
 


